
From: "Cathy  Grace" <cgrace@colled.msstate.edu>
To:<kriley@governor.state.ms.us>
Date: 12/24/03 11:17AM
Subject: RE: information

Happy Holidays to all of you as well! I will tell Edna to meet with us
at your office on January 5th at 10 AM. I will be in the office on the
29th if you have news. Cathy

Dr. Cathy Grace, Coordinator
The Early Childhood Institute
Mississippi State University
46 Blackjack
P.O. Box 6013
Mississippi State, MS  39762
662-325-4954
Fax:  662-325-5436
cgrace@colled.msstate.edu 
>>> "Kelly Riley" <kriley@governor.state.ms.us> 12/23/03 8:48 AM >>>
Sorry for delayed response - I was out yesterday.  As I mentioned at
church Sunday morning, Bill knew the Barksdale money was used and he
thinks it was probably all used for matching, but for what program he
doesn't know.  He doesn't think there are any available matching
opportunities (i.e., all of money was "used") and that anything new will
require actual new money or matches.  However, he is going to check and
he knows that we need a specific figure for enhancement and/or
certificate program(s).  He is out this week, though, so I know we won't
know anything before next week.
 
I got your voicemail about meeting with Edna on the 5th.  I would say we
should meet here in our offices, as she might feel more comfortable and
be more open if she is not at DHS.
 
Merry Christmas!!
 

Kelly L. Riley 
Policy Liaison 
Office of the Governor 
P.O. Box 139 
Jackson, MS  39205-0139 
601-359-2528 
601-359-3741 (fax) 

-----Original Message-----
From: "Cathy Grace" <cgrace@colled.msstate.edu> 
Sent: Friday, December 19, 2003 4:46 PM
To: <kriley@governor.state.ms.us>
Subject: information

Any luck on getting information? 
  
Dr. Cathy Grace, Coordinator 
The Early Childhood Institute 
Mississippi State University 
46 Blackjack 
P.O. Box 6013 
Mississippi State, MS  39762 
662 325 4954 
Fax:  662 325 5436 
cgrace@colled.msstate.edu 




